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May 1, 2007

Reference: Water Drainage Issue

Mr. Kendall Thistle
POBox7
Fredonia, WI 53021

Dear Kendall:

I met with Roger Sinnen on May 1 to again review the water drainage issue concerning
the MasterCraft construction and your property. A meeting was held with
Nancy Washburn on Thursday, April 19. During the meeting, we physically reviewed
the problem. At the time of the meeting, Nancy had indicated that MasterCraft would
work to find a solution to the drainage problem. Furthermore, she indicated that she
would write a letter to you to that effect.

Because of no action to date, I have written a letter to Nancy (copy enclosed for your
review and record). Tt is my hope that the Northern Ozaukee' School District and
MasterCraft can work to find a solution to the water drainage issue. I recognize that
you are frustrated by the time and process that is needed to bring closure to the issue.
It is my hope that the best solution to the problem may be found to bring long-term
resolution to the issue.

I thank you for your continued patience and understanding as the problem continues
to be addressed.

Respectfully,

HOOL DISTRICT

illath’R. Hafbron, EA.D.
Superintendent
WRH:vld
cc: Connie Conine, President, Board of Education

Robert Thom, Finance Director
Roger Sinnen, Buildings and Grounds Director
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